
 

 

Straubing, 20.03.2020 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

the current situation around the corona virus keeps us all on edge. The Willig group is working with 

all available means to keep the effects for you as low as possible.  

 

An internal crisis team examines measures on a daily basis to provide the best possible protection for 

both our employees and you. In order to be able to continue to guarantee this protection, we have 

decided to reduce personal appointments to the bare minimum.  

As an alternative we would like to offer you telephone and video meetings. Quality acceptances can 

be replaced by an extensive picture documentation. Your contact persons are still available to you via 

email or mobile phone in their home offices.  

You can find an overview with contact persons under: 

https://www.willig.eu/kontakt/ansprechpartner/ 

As pre-suppliers have already reported cuts in production, we must inform you now that there may 

be delays in our production process. In individual cases, you will be informed about this promptly.  

 

Let us handle this exceptional situation together! 

 

We wish you, your friends and relatives much strength and endurance and above all health!  

 

with best regards 

     

Andreas Gillner, Managing Director   Karlheinz Stern, Sales Manager 

 


